
Membership Meeting 9/30/23 

-Attendance: all board members present, ~24 members between Club and Zoom (hybrid meeting) 

-BASES will be stepping down from Alano Club duties as of January 1st, 2024. 

-Scott and Celia announced they will be starting an RCO to run Jan1-Dec 31, 2024. Possible to turn over 

the reigns to the Club further down the road. 

-Scott thought 10-20 hours should be spent on Club duties now covered by BASES at minimum (30-40 

hours would be best). 

-Sue C. brought up fundraising. Luther suggested waiting until the new year to discuss fundraising.  

-Member asked if all the current meetings will still be happening. Yes. 

-Member/Board discussions about various subjects (potluck/open speaker meetings, what Club needs 

done work-wise, if Club will have walk-in hours in future). 

-Board will focus on keeping the transition from Scott and BASES smooth, and keeping the Club running 

and in good order for now. 


